
Freckleton C of  E

PTFA

Sizzle BBQ Wednesday 20th July.
The PTFA are busy organising the Summer Sizzle 2022.  
The event will include; BBQ • Licensed Bar • Inflatables •  
Bottle Pull • Teddy Tombola • Rainbow Tombola & More!
 
Non Uniform Day
A non-uniform day will be held on Friday 15th July in exchange for a bottle or £1. These will be used as 
prizes for the Bottle Pull. For example: cordial, ketchup, bath gel, water, wine, spirits, beer – large or small 
all appreciated!

Volunteers Needed 
We really need help to organise and run the Summer Sizzle. Could you help set up in the afternoon? Could 
you help on a stall? Serve or cook on the BBQ? We’ve got a list of really fun stalls that we would love to run 
at the Summer Sizzle but we can’t if we don’t have enough volunteers. 
Please contact Abi Stones 07751 244647 if you can help.

The Rainbow Tombola 
New for 2022! Each class has been allocated a colour and we would really appreciate donations of small 
items (new) in your class colour. These can be brought into school over the next couple of weeks and the 
last day for donations is Friday 15th July. Items can be anything in that colour! For each item donated  
children will receive a house point. Time to check the back of the cupboards for anything suitable!
Reception – Red          Year 1 – Orange          Year 2 – Yellow          Year 3 – Green
Year 4 – Blue                Year 5 – Purple            Year 6 - Pink

Teddy Tombola
Ready for a clear out? We are welcoming donations of clean, good condition teddies and soft toys for 
our Teddy Tombola Stall. These can be brought to school over the next few weeks, last day for donations 
Friday 15th July. 

Thank you for your help and support.
From your PTFA
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